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Independence Day Parade
White House Academy won BEST Parade Theme!

WhiteHouseAcademy.US

     I hope you are having 
a wonderful summer! We 
are still thinking about you 
every day, as we work to 
prepare for school in the 
fall. Show your patriotism 
this month by coming out 
to the parades, celebrat-
ing with your families, 
watching fireworks, and 
‘Praising the Power that 
hath made and preserved 
us a nation!’ God bless 
the USA! And God bless 
each one of you and your 
families.            
love, 
           Mrs. White, Principal

Mrs. Ruppe, 
5th-6th grade homeroom

Mrs. Sanchez, 
Secretary

Welcome! Mrs. Ruppe, with her 
bubbly personality, will run a lively 
classroom! 
Welcome! Sweet Mrs. Sanchez, 
will lovingly keep order up front.
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Summer ChallengeSummer Challenge

PVO Corner

DATES OF NOTE:

School Starts 
Tuesday, September 3rd

Back to School Night 
Thursday, August 29th 6-8 pm

Details and Donuts 
New Family Orientation, Aug.1, 7pm

Yard Sign Pick-up 
August 5-9th, anytime 1-4 pm

Summer Challenge 
until school begins

Hey everyone, 
we’re almost 
halfway through 
summer. This is 
just a check up 
to see how your 
White House 
Academy sum-
mer challenge 
is going! We’re 
having fun figur-
ing out what we 
can do on the 
list. We listened 
to three talks by 
President Nel-
son the other 
day and learned 
quite a bit. To-
day we’re hiking 
Harper’s Corner 
trail in Dinosaur 
National Mon-
ument! Hope 
you’re having a 
great summer. 

--Mr. Sandau,
Board Director

YARD SIGNS? 
Yes! This year, 
every White 
House Academy 
Patriot family 
will receive a 
really awesome 
yard sign to put 
in front of your 
house. Every-
one that drives 
by will know that 
a White House 
Academy Patriot 
lives there! Show 
your school spirit 
and help promote 
the best little 
school around! 
Pick it up at the 
school the week 
of Aug. 5-9. We 
would like every 
family to display 
their sign for the 
month of August, 
and through the 
1st day of school. 
Please return 
it to the school 
after that. 

     Happy Half-way Summer everybody!  My how time 
flies when you’re having fun in the sun, right? The big-
gest news…hats off to the parade committee, and espe-
cially Michael and Joslin Batty for our award-winning 4th 
of July float!  We won “Best in Theme” and $500! Our 
next parade is on July 24th at 10:00. All students, both 
old and young are again invited to ride on or walk behind 
our float. We will pass out candy as well. We will be hav-
ing our sign-up sheets again at our Back to School Night 
on August 29th. This is where you may volunteer your 10 
hours in any capacity that fits your schedule!  In addition, 
we will have a sign-up sheet for substitute teachers. We 
pay $100 for a full day or $12 an hour. We offer a train-
ing 2 times a year. We encourage our families to sub if 
it works with their schedules as well as other community 
members. You do not need to have a college degree. 
See you all at the parade! 
--Lisa Henderson
PVO Liaison


